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Subject: Wallacia Memorial Park.

WHAT AN ABSOLUTE JOKE.

A Memorial Park!! For goodness sake. You are talking about a Cemetery. A
place to bury the dead.

A park is a playground where people can have picnics, children can run
around and play in safety. They can ride their bikes and play hide and seek.
They don’t want to play hide and seek behind headstones. That is not safety.

Wallacia is my hometown. We have lived at the same address for 62years.
This is OUR HOME.

Our locals have spoken about pollutants, contaminants, runoff and FLOODS.
What about all the unknown diseases.

ALL of the above will affect my family, me, our property.

This is because Jerry’s Creek runs 100% through out property before
connecting with the Nepean River.

It starts South of Wallacia and once it gets to the Jerry’s Creek bridge that is
where our Mulgoa Road frontage begins. The creek winds it’s way through
the property . It is only 6 metres from 1 cottage and 25 metres from our home.
Then it continues on as the border of our land to the river.

This is not just about my concerns.

We the locals DON’T WANT THIS HIDEOUS PLAN to take place.

We have been told there have been other sites for your so called Memorial
Park. Please go there.

This is NOT an improvement for the Wallacia Golf Club or Golf Course.

This is taking away the beauty of a QUAINT RURAL VILLAGE.

This is the Wallacia that we all love. Leave us alone.

This is OUR space. Our piece of HEAVEN.

A very upset and angry resident.

Debra

Sent from my iPhone





